
 

 

 
 
2 February 2021 
 
 
Mr. Brett Diede 
Diede Construction, Inc. 
12393 West 99 Frontage Road 
Lodi, CA 95240 
 
RE: NOTICE TO PROCEED 

Lathrop Manteca Fire District - Fire Station #31 Rehabilitation 
 
 
Dear Brett: 
 
This letter serves as your Notice To Proceed on the above referenced project, effective Monday, February 8, 2021, in 
accordance with the requirements of your contract with the Lathrop-Manteca Fire District. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 209.943.0405 if you have any questions relating to this Notice to Proceed prior to 
beginning work on this project.   
 
The work you are doing with us is important to the safety of our community.  We remain grateful for your quality work and team 
approach and we are excited to partner with you and your team on this project.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric Wohle, AIA, Architect 
President 
LDA Partners, Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc:  Larry Madowski, Division Chief 
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